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New means allocated to the liquidity  

contract with Oddo Corporate Finance  

 

 

 

Paris, 27 February 2015  

 

Sopra Steria Group has decided to make an additional cash contribution of €1,000,000 (one million euros) to 

its liquidity contract signed on 31 May 2006 with Oddo Corporate Finance, thus bringing the amount of 

allocated contributions to €1,980,000 and 4,673 shares. 
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Disclaimer 

This document is a free translation into English of the original French press release. It is not a binding document. In the event of a conflict in 

interpretation, reference should be made to the French version, which is the authentic text. 
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